«5\Sars,  PHILIPPINE DEPOSIT INSURANCE CORPORATION

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY GROUP
NOTICE TO PROCEED
29 September 2014

KAISA CONSULTING COMPANY
80-82 Roces Avenue, Diliman,
Quezon City

Gentlemen,

The attached Contract having been approved, notice is hereby given to Kaisa
Consulting Company that work may commence on the supply and delivery of a
Loans Monitoring System, effective the following day after the receipt of this
notice.

Upon receipt of this notice, you shall be responsible for performing the services
under the terms and conditions of the Contract and in accordance with the
Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notfice by signing in the
space provided below and in the attached copy of this notice. Keep one copy
and return the other to PDIC.

Very truly yours,

o/

IBELIO B. RETES
Officer-In-Charge

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on
Name of the Representative of the Bidder:
Signature of Representative:
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